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Amendment #1 – November 2, 2017 
 
 
 
Question:  Is the RFP to be used for the current work ongoing in response to Hurricane Irma or is this 
solely a pre-positioned contract for future disasters.  
 
This RFP is for both Hurricane Irma and future events. 
 
 
Clarification:  With regards to Item A under Scope of Services – Debris Monitoring and Removal Services. 
The specific services noted under item A pertain to Debris Monitoring. For clarification, the Village is not 
asking for services that cover removal of debris. Please advise. 
 
Correct. The services requested do NOT include removal of debris, only the monitoring and related 
activities associated with the pick-up and disposal of the debris. 


